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House Committee on Rules 

 

Re: House Bill 3166 

 

Dear Chair Representative Bowman, Vice-Chairs Representatives Drazan and Pham 

and members of the Committee; 

 

 

Aside from the so-called 'motor voter' program, there is nothing wrong with the way 

Oregon votes or writes up its ballots. It has worked just fine for the last fifty plus years 

I've been voting in Oregon. This is a 'make work' bill to appease a small group of 

supporters who think they've come up with something better. It isn't better.  It actually 

limits our choices. If this bill moves through odds are strong that it's going to create 

nothing but troubles in our electoral process.  

 

I am opposed to the passage of HB 3166 and urge the committee to oppose it.  

 

Thank you, 

Richard Wisner 

 


